Subject: Re: Reproductive calendar
Posted by Trevor-DHS on Tue, 18 Aug 2015 17:35:13 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The codes found in the calendar in the recode file are not the same as the codes used at the time
of data collection. The codes in the calendar are recoded to a common standard coding scheme.
The DHS6 recode manual provides details of the coding used in the recode file (pages 98 and
99).
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